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We harvested the pumpkin 
we grew in our garden then 
made some soup with it using 
potatoes from our garden 
too. We all did a fantastic job 
of chopping the vegetables. 

We then all tasted the soup which was 
delicious.  

Vickie showed the children what had happened to 
our big sunflower now it was Autumn time. We 
looked at the seeds 
and took turns at 
removing them 
from the flower so 
that we can plant 

Iona brought some oat grain in which had just 
been harvested and the children played in the 
tuff tray using small world farm vehicles to 
transport it around the tray.  

We looked at different types 
of pumpkin. We talked about 
the similarities and differ-
ences and predicted what 
would be inside! 

Oak Class children went for Autumn 
walks at home and shared what 
they had found with the class.  Here 
are some of the picture they shared. 
Well done everyone! 

At the forest the children have 
looked for signs of     Autumn.  
Lots of children were interested 
in hedgehogs so they had a go at 
making one. 

We brought in conkers in 
their shells.  The children 
enjoyed looking at them 
and opening them. 

In Oak Class  this term we have 
been reading The Little Red Hen 
and all of the children have made 
bread.  


